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Headteacher, Framed and Busy Bee Certificates have been awarded to: 

 Headteacher Framed Busy Bee 

Class 1 Harriett Goodrum Imogen 
Rowlandson-Benson 

George Gribble 

Class 2 Zachary 
Rowlandson-Benson 

Maddison Wadlow 
Freya Barton 

David Appleton 

Class 3 Alfie Chapman Eva Bernas Mikey Anderson 

Class 4 Double Awards for Class 4 in next week’s Celebration Assembly 

 

 

Attendance Week Ending:  
Friday 28th June 2019 

 Class 1 95.23% 

Class 2 94.67% 

Class 3 97.72% 

Class 4 96.61% 

Whole School:  96.25% 

 

Lunchtime, Before and After School Activity Clubs for the 2nd half of Summer Term 

 8.45-9.00am 12.30-1.00pm 3.15-4.15pm 

Mon KS2 ‘Wake and Shake’  Young Leaders KS2 Craft, Design and 
Technology 
 

Tues KS2 ‘Wake and Shake’  Y2-6 Reading Club  

Wed KS2 ‘Wake and Shake’    

Thurs KS2 ‘Wake and Shake’  Running Club Gardening/ECO Club 
 

Fri KS2 ‘Wake and Shake’  Young Leaders  

 

This term’s Christian Value is ‘Endurance’ 

‘You know that many runners enter a race but, only one of them wins the prize! 

Corinthians 9:24 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ofsted December 

2018 says, 

‘This school 

continues to be 

Good’ 
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CLASS OF THE WEEK CLASS 3: Class 3 have been very busy this week - single-handedly saving 

the world! 

 

SPORTS DAY: The weather certainly could not dampen our spirits on Monday morning – we had a 

fantastic, fun-packed, Sports Day watched by a large crowd of our parents and extended families 

who braved the weather and cheered on the children as they took part in all of the races and fun 

events.  We even managed to entice our parents into a ‘Mums and Dad’s’ race!  Thank you to all of 

our parents who took part in this – the children really enjoy it; it has certainly become one of the 

highlights and eagerly anticipated events on the Sports Day calendar! 

As part of Sports Day we also take great pride in, and value, sportsmanship and, with this in mind, all 

of the staff were watching and listening throughout the morning for those children who displayed 

this very important attitude.   

It was a very difficult decision but, we all agreed that the following children consistently displayed 

this quality throughout the morning and deserve our special Sports Day Sportsmanship Certificate: 

Congratulations! 

Oliver Pearson; Jake Rowlandson; Lily Lloyd and Holly Lloyd 

A huge thank you to all of the staff too for the hard work that they put into to setting up the event 

very early on Monday morning and, in particular, to Miss Horne for organising the teams and the 

overall running of Sports Day. 

Thank you too, to FoFs for providing very welcome hot drinks for our parents and cold drinks for the 

children. 

 

KS2 KARATE ASSESSMENT – ORANGE BELT: All of our KS2 children took part in their initial Karate 

assessment for their orange and white belt on Monday 1st July however, Sensai Natalie, our Karate 

Instructor, was so impressed with the children’s skills that she was able to assess them all for their 

orange belt, which they all achieved!  Well done children; a supper effort.  Thank you too, to all of 

the parents and extended family who were able to come along to watch and support their children 

during the assessment; it was lovely to see so many of you there. 

We have written to David Attenborough to tell him about 

all the hard work we are currently doing and have asked 

him to suggest other ideas that we could do in school. We 

enjoyed our joint learning morning and have used this to 

show everyone the dangers of plastic by wrapping a giant 

dolphin in a fishing net.  

We are working hard to recycle in class and minimise our 

plastic.  We have also loved watching Blue planet!       
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SUMMER FAIR AND COIN CHALLENGE! Don’t forget to send in your lose change for your child’s class 
‘Coin challenge’ as it’s not long to go now before the count begins to see which class is the winner!   
The winning class will receive a £10 book token with the winning class being announced at the 
Summer Fair on Thursday 11th July between 2pm and 4pn so, dig deep and help your child’s class 
come out on top!      
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

 

Dates for your Diary for the Summer term: 

Mon 8th July Class 2 trip to the Judges Lodgings in Lancaster 

W/c 8th July End of Year Reports out – date to be confirmed 

Mon 8th July Celebration Event for Parents and Extended Family in school – 6.30pm start 

Thurs 11th July Summer Fair from 2pm to 4pm on the school field 

Mon 15th July Whole School Parents Evening to discuss reports 3.30pm – 5.00pm 

Wed 17th July Year 6 Transition Morning at Allithwaite Church 9.15am to 1.30am  

Thurs 18th July Class 1 Farm Trip – Details to follow 

Thurs 18th July Year 6 Leavers Treat at ‘Jump Rush’ 

Fri 19th July Year 6 ‘Special Lunch’ 

Fri 19th July** Year 6 Leavers and End of Term Assembly 9.00am – 9.45am** PLEASE NOTE 

CHANGE OF TIME 

Fri 19th July School finishes for the Summer holidays at 2pm – all children to be collected from 

school including their P.E. kit to take home over Summer!  Thank-you! 

Internet Safety Link for your information and records: 

 

https://www.ceop.police.uk/safety-

centre 

National Online Safety Details:  

• www.nationalonlinesafety.com  

• Twitter - @natonlinesafety 

• Facebook - /NationalOnlineSafety 

• Phone - 0800 368 8061 


